
21/11/2019 

MRS Melissa Fairbairn 
4 / 23 Addison RD 
Manly NSW 2095 
fairbairn16@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I am writing to strongly object to any further increase in size of restaurant and outdoor seating 
facilities at Manly Wharf. With the recent expansions including El Camino and Sake there have 
been no increases in public amenities such as toilets, parking and transport. Plus no increase 
in security and policing to make sure that the area remains safe late at night. The impact on 
immediate residents has already increased negatively and increased late night noise. An 
outdoor seating area, let alone for over 400 people is excessive and a huge impost on Manly 
residents and the general relaxed and happy vibe of Manly. Please do not let business 
expansion override and destroy the beauty and facilities of Manly. 

Sent: 21/11/2019 6:06:31 PM
Subject: Online Submission


